
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

The PSAT will be administered this Wednesday for 8th graders who have signed up. 

 

Tryouts for girls’ soccer and boys’ volleyball will be held on Monday of this week after school.  

 

Football will play Wednesday at Kernodle Middle School. 

 

This year, Guilford County Schools, is planning a district-wide parent teacher conference day on 

November 2nd. We are excited about this opportunity and hope to see all of our families 

represented. I will be sending more information about this event home soon.     

 

We are excited to bring back the Dare to Dream assemblies. Students will hear from Tom Gilles, 

a world-famous snowboarder. Dare to Dream has been at JMS before and students always leave 

encouraged and ready to dream big! 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


